
 
 

 
 

 
AUDITION & TECHNICAL INTERVIEW INFORMATION & EXPECTATIONS 

 
Any Germantown High School student who would like to audition and/or participate in a technical interview for 
the 2019 fall Performing Arts must observe the following guidelines: 
 
 The student must have a parent/legal guardian present at the mandatory parents meeting, which 

will be held at the beginning of the 2018-2019 school year. Parents will be notified of this date in 
the fall. If a parent is unable to attend this meeting, he or she should contact Mrs. Summerlin 
directly. 
 

 The student must return a completed application packet (keep this page for your information) by 
the end of the school day on Wednesday, April 24th.  
 

 The student must have two teachers complete and return evaluations to Mrs. Summerlin by 
Wednesday, April 24th. It is the student’s job to give the blank evaluation forms to their 
teachers in time for them to complete and return the forms by the 24th.  
 

 Auditions will be held in the GHS cafetorium on Wednesday, April 24th. From 4:00 pm until 
approximately 6:00 p.m. Students will be asked to sign-in upon arrival and appointments will be 
conducted in order of arrival. If a student has a conflict and needs an early appointment, please 
notify Mrs. Summerlin in writing (or via email at esummerlin@madison-schools.com) before 
Wednesday, April 24th. No auditions and/or interviews will be conducted after this 
date. 

 
 On the day of the audition, the student must present himself or herself to the judges in an 

appropriate, businesslike manner. Students may choose to be considered for an acting position 
and/or a technical position. Requirements for those positions are outlined below.  
 
o Students who would like to be considered as actors must prepare a one-minute monologue 

from a contemporary play. This selection must be memorized, and students may find 
monologues either on their own or on the Maverick Theatre website (www.madison-
schools.com/mavericktheatre) under the “Theatre Documents” tab.  
 

o Students who would like to be considered for technical positions will participate in a technical 
interview, complete a skills application, and perform a technical analysis/design mock-up for a 
given scene. 

 
 Students who have participated in a previous Maverick Theatre production will have these 

accomplishments considered in their audition score, but all students who want to 
participate in the fall 2019 class will be expected to complete the audition/interview 
process.  
 

 Audition results regarding the 2019-2020 Performing Arts class will be posted outside Mrs. 
Summerlin’s classroom (Room 402) and on the Maverick Theatre website (www.madison-
schools.com/mavericktheatre) no later than Friday, May 5th.  

 
We look forward to seeing everyone at auditions! Please feel free to contact  
Mrs. Summerlin with any questions, comments, or concerns at esummerlin@madison-schools.com. 
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